
July 2024 Newsletter

 From  Our President   
I am in the middle of a 5-day bicycle trip and 
enjoying perfect Northern Michigan weather. 
Hopefully, you are also enjoying the sunny 
days in your garden and in pursuing other 
summer sports and hobbies. 
 
Petoskey Area Garden Club has received a  
citation from Michigan Garden Club and a 
proclamation from the City of Petoskey in 
honor of our 90th Anniversary. The crowds 
along the 4th of July Parade route cheered our 
presence in the parade. We should all feel  
really good that we are part of such a long-
lived, non-profit organization that is loved  
and appreciated by the community. All of you  
contribute every day to our effectiveness and 
our positive impact on the community. Thank 
you so much for that. 
 
I would also like to send out a special thank 
you to the 90th Anniversary Committee for all 
that you have done for our special activities 
this year. Thank you, Kathleen Davis, Jan  
Hertel, Cathy Meyer, Kari Solomon, Jane 
Bock,  Karen Alberts, Connie Lenau, Marj 
Green, Pam Washburn, & William Santos.  

           Jane Schneider,  President

4th of July Parade

Garden Club Meeting  
July 24, 2024 

Emmet County EMS Building 
1201 Eppler Road 

Board Meeting at 10 a.m 
Social Gathering at 11:30 a.m  
 Hospitality Lunch at Noon  

 North by Nature,  
Slide Show by Bret Huntman 

Many thanks to the committee for our 90th Gala for their 
fundraising efforts to aid the Children’s Garden! Thanks to 
those who donated items, time, and creativity to boost our  
Kitigaan funding by $9,000! Wonderful! Thanks too, to 
those who did not attend the Gala, but did still contribute 
to Children’s Garden Fund! Much appreciated, we are off to 
a great start! 

    Sandy Selden,  Children’s Garden

Great turnout for the Petoskey Parade from the 
Garden Club and  from all the spectators that  
came to watch the parade. It was a great time. 

Children’s Garden



Visit Our New Waterfall Garden

Our Beautiful Gardens



 �elebrating  90 
� � ��ears 


